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-----Original Message----- 
From: Ron Lindemann [mailto:ronlindemann@me.com]  
Sent: Sunday, January 03, 2016 8:15 AM 
To: Frevert, Kathy@Waterboards 
Subject: Comment drought extension 
 
 
Good morning, 
 
I believe the current drought restrictions should be lifted, not extended.  We all know that agriculture is 
consuming 90% of the water in California yet they have no restrictions.  Our glorious management in 
Sacramento has done nothing to create new water storage infrastructure in over 45 years. Forget the 
stupid high speed rail and build new water storage infrastructure and get the agricultural business to 
conserve or pay their fair share. 
 
Ron Lindemann 
 
 


